
 

15 June 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Summer Arts Festival 2023 – Thursday 6 July 

Community Invitation 
 

We would like to invite you to come and celebrate with us at the Summer Arts Festival on 

Thursday 6 July.   

 

The Summer Arts Festival is the biggest arts event in the school’s calendar, with over 100 

students from Years 7-13 performing music and drama and many more offering their art, design 

technology and film studies work for your enjoyment and amazement. The event begins in CucinA 

at 6.30pm and will end at approximately 8.30pm.  

 

Even if your son/ward is not participating, please encourage them to attend and celebrate with 

us. 

 

Purchasing Tickets 
 

We would love you to come and celebrate this event with us. Tickets can be bought via SCOPAY; 

adults are £4, and children and concessions are £3. The entry price includes a programme, 

adventure trail for younger guests and a refreshments token. 

 

Tickets will be available to purchase on the door too, but we do encourage you to buy them in 

advance.  

*** 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact either of us. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr T McDonnell    Mr D McKeever 

Curriculum Leader - Performing Arts  Subject Leader - Music  

 

https://www.scopay.com/isleworth&syonschoolforboys

